
We Value Your Feedback! 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Thank you for visiting our hospital gift shop! We hope you had a pleasant experience. Your 

feedback is essential in helping us enhance our services. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts by filling out our short survey: 

Click here to provide your feedback 

As a token of our appreciation, all completed surveys will be entered into a monthly draw for a 

$50 gift card to our shop! 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

The Hospital Gift Shop Team 
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